STEM Careers July Newsletter
A busy and inspiring year

Summer is here after an inspiring year. Since returning to our in-person STEM Careers Programme, we have had the opportunity to introduce STEM topics to a wide large number of secondary pupils and have continued to develop and expand our offer. Our STEM Careers Days areis now open for bookings in the autumn (see below) and, looking ahead, we will be introducing a new session with a focus on coding with BBC micro:bits. We are very aware of the need for computer skills among the younger generation, and aim to help broaden the knowledge base of our students. Feeling inspired? Why not plan ahead and book your STEM Careers pProgramme activity with us for the new academic year?!

Open for bookings
We are excited to announce that we are open for bookings for STEM Career Days in autumn 2022. PWe are taking bookings now, so please contact STEMcareers@scienceoxford.com to book your preferred date. Each STEM Career Day is bespoke and tailored to your school, with themes such as Space, Coding, Ecology or Engineering. See our website for more information.

Register your interest now 
Volunteering Opportunities at Science Oxford	Comment by Andrew Kensley: As this mailing list comprises mainly teachers who are unlikely to be in a position to volunteer themselves, I have suggested re-phrasing.
We are looking for volunteers to help deliver our STEM Careers Programme. Do you know someone who works in a STEM Career who could get involved? They may be interested in supporting us Whether you are looking to help for one day as part of a corporate social responsibility programme or want to give back some time and inspire young people., you can get involved! To register your an interest to in volunteering, please ask them to contact STEMcareers@scienceoxford.com
